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TO ALL PROSPECTIVE BIDDERS/SUPPLIERS 
 
In view of the reimposition of the Enhanced Community Quarantine (ECQ) over the 
National Capital Region plus, the University of the Philippines Manila also issued a 
Memorandum No CCDP 2021 – 166 No Onsite Work for the period March 29 – 31, 
2021, in this regard, the UP Manila Bids and Awards Committee 3 meeting set 
tomorrow, March 29, 2021 will be moved to APRIL 5, 2021, 1:30PM 
 
 
 
For information. 
 

   
Tristan Nathaniel C. Ramos, DDM, MPH 

Chair, BAC 3 
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